
Jonathan Smith 

From: Jonathan Smith 
Sent: 
To: 

Monday, November 21, 2022 10:30 AM 
'Eric Haven' 

Cc: Thomas Ryan 
Subject: RE: Stacy Kingsbury Report 

Good Morning Eric, 

Yes, let's plan on starting th is new report in January. 

I called Mary Kuhn about a week ago and explained to her that our Ord inance Enforcement Office/Ambassador is 
working with the Mill Pond Inn owners and that a Notice of Violation had been issued. But I told her that this correction 
will take some time, possibly a few months. She understood. 

I also told Mary that I spoke with neighbor Robert Stakle regarding his sump pump d ischarge. He did not feel that his 
sump was the cause of the water in her back yard, but agreed to talk to his plumber. 

Jonathan Smith 
City Manager, City of the Village of Clarkston 
375 Depot, Clarkston, Ml 48346 
smithj@villageofclarkston.org 
Office: (248) 625-1559 
Cell: (248) 909-3380 

-----Origina l Message-----
From: Eric Haven <haveneric@gmai l.com> 
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 8:54 AM 
To: Jonathan Smith <smithj@villageofclarkston.org> 
Cc: Thomas Ryan <sylvanlawtr@gmail.com> 
Subject: Stacy Kingsbury Report 

Jonathan, 

Good morning. 

Question: when can we expect the first Stacy Kingsbury, our ord inance "Ambassador", report in our counci l packets, 
starting a monthly rhythm of progress toward compliance of non-conforming properties in our vi llage? I think January 

would be fine. 

We are especia lly concerned about 159 North Main at this time. Has Mary Kuhn, neighbor, checked in with you lately? 

Eric Haven 
248-891-3688 
HavenEric@Gmail.Com 
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